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ELECTRICITY ACCCOUNTS 

Electricity invoices for the June quarter were posted to customers on Tuesday 2 August 
2022.  

Customers are advised to expect a higher bill than normal as the number of days in the 
reading period is 106, as compared to 74 days for the March quarter; the June period is 
from 27 March to 11 July. The due date for invoices is 31 August 2022. 
 

Council apologises for the delay in issuing these invoices and thanks the community for 
their patience. 

 

Leanne Webb 
Manager Customer Service and Community 

2 August 2022 
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